Getting ready for Blue Dragon Pilgrimage for our young people and clergy friends

Kevin Thompson
April 7, 2024

Dear brothers and sisters,

We are getting ready for the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage for our young people and clergy friends to Korea to
celebrate True Parents Wedding anniversary and also attend the Holy Blessing.

From our Sub Region we have a very good response, however we still need donations to be able to send
all of those who would like to go but don't have the finances to go.

If you are in a position to help it would be greatly appreciated.
Thank you very much to those who have contributed so far, it helps a lot.

Kevin and Masako Thompson

Donate to Support Young Adults Attending










